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Senator Padilla Statement on the Passing of Allan Zaremberg 
  

CALIFORNIA – Today, U.S. Senator Alex Padilla (D-Calif.) released the following 

statement after the passing of Allan Zaremberg, former President and Chief Executive 

Officer of the California Chamber of Commerce:  

  

“Angela and I share our deep condolences to the family and friends of Allan 

Zaremberg for their loss. For 23 years, Allan worked to strengthen California’s 

economy as President and CEO of the California Chamber of Commerce. He led the 

business community with honor and principle, working across party lines to find 

solutions.  

  

“Allan was an instrumental partner in growing California’s economy, now the fourth 

largest economy in the world. The entire business community mourns his loss and he 

will be forever remembered for his service to the Chamber and to our state.” 

  

### 
 
 

  
 

 

mailto:Edgar_Rodriguez@padilla.senate.gov

